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August 16th, 2015 
 
Dear Editor, 
 
We are writing this letter in response to the reviewers’ comments regarding 
our manuscript titled “Duodenal polyposis secondary to Portal Hypertensive Duodenopathy”. 
 
Title: Duodenal polyposis secondary to portal hypertensive duodenopathy 
 
Author: Ananta Gurung, Philip E Jaffe, Xuchen Zhang 

 
Name of Journal: World Journal of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy 
 
ESPS Manuscript NO: 18908 
 
The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 
 
Reviewer 1 (02951945):  
Comments to Authors: Very well written. Images are excellent. 
A: No corrections requested. 
 
Reviewer 2 (00053958):  
Comments to Authors: This is an interesting short case report and literature review. My only comment is 
that there is a typo error x 2- a) varices is misspelled in the abstract and the introduction. 
A: This has been corrected.  
 
In addition, we noticed that for figure legend 2, a sentence was missing.  It currently reads "*Data 
obtained from supplementary table 1 (provided by Dr. Lemmers via email), EHPVO - Extrahepatic 
portal venous obstruction,"... but should read: "*Data obtained from supplementary table 1 
(provided by Dr. Lemmers via email), EHPVO - Extrahepatic portal venous obstruction, NS- not 
specified".  Also, since the first case in the table is ours, it has been changed to "Current report", 
rather than "Gurung et al". 
 
The above changes, including all other changes requested, have been highlighted in yellow. 
 
Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Ananta Gurung, Philip Jaffe, Xuchen Zhang 
Department of Pathology 
Yale University School of Medicine, 
New Haven, CT 06516, United States. 
E-mail: ananta.gurung@yale.edu, pjaffe@gastrocenter.org, xuchen.zhang@yale.edu 
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